
Memo 

To: City of Milwaukee Common Council  
From: Jadah Webb, 6th District Youth Representative, Milwaukee NAACP Youth 

Council President  
Date: 26 January 2020 
Subject: 201318 Renaming Old World Third Street to Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive  

 
 

 
The continuation of King Drive-through Old World Third Street will not only be historic, 

but it would also be a step to ending institutional racism and segregation embedded into the very 
infrastructure within the City of Milwaukee.  

 
Change starts now! Change starts with making an effort to educate yourself about the 

history of MKE streets. Change starts with extinguishing racial stereotypes about MLK Drive 
neighborhoods. I am proud to see all the Common Council members signed on as co-sponsors. 
As Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. once said. "We must learn to live together as brothers or perish 
together as fools." 
 
Best, 
Jadah Webb 
 


